
 
 

The Provincial Fire Ban remains in place until September 7th 
 

NO OPEN FIRES! 
 

Fines for violating the ban range between $50,000 and $150,000!  
 
As the hot and dry weather persists, the risk of a major fire increase and the 
resources for firefighting are already stretched thin.  
 

Please do your part to keep our community safe! 
 

For more information regarding the fire ban, contact your local Forest Management District 
Office: https://www.gov.nl.ca/ffa/department/contact-forestry/#District 

The provincial fire hazard index map is updated daily on the Department of Fisheries, 
Forestry and Agriculture website: https://www.gov.nl.ca/ffa/public-education/forestry/forest-
fires/fire-hazard-map/ 

The latest information on the location, status, and size of active wildfires is available on 
the NL Active Wildfire Dashboard: 
https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/df3fede0d65b47fba974e442f91989d2 

To report a wildfire, call: 1-866-709-FIRE (3473). 

 


